
 

Expression of Interest (EoI) for Integrated Test System & Consultancy to Ultra 
High Voltage Laboratory, BHEL-HEP, Bhopal 

Extension of EoI Due Date 

Date: 12.07.2021 

This has reference to the Expression of Interest (EoI) published on BHEL’s website www.bhel.com for 
Integrated Test System & Consultancy to Ultra High Voltage Laboratory, BHEL-HEP, Bhopal. The   
Expression of Interest (EOI) seeks response from Original Equipment Manufacturer (OEMs), Authorized 
dealers of OEMs, Design Consultant Agencies / who are involved in designing of High Voltage 
Equipments/Labs and have past experience in designing & manufacturing of Customized Transformer 
Testing Equipment and their Portable Solutions. 

 The subject EoI is hosted on BHEL’s website and can be accessed using following link:  

https://www.bhel.com/integrated-test-system-consultancy-ultra-high-voltage-laboratory-bhel-bhopal 

The revised due date for receiving the proposals against the EoI has now been extended up to July 31st , 
2021 (Saturday).  

Reputed business entities may submit their application and shall ensure that their response, along with 
details requested as per Annexure -1 & Annexure – 2 (along with supporting documents for PQR) by Post 
/ e-mail so as to reach us on or before 31st July 2021 (before 13:00 Hrs) at the following address: 

 
 
AGM (Testing), 
Ultra High Voltage Laboratory, 
TRANSFORMER BLOCK 
Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited 
Piplani, Bhopal - 462022, India. 
Email: gpbaghel@bhel.in / skbhargava@bhel.in / pranay@bhel.in 
Phone: +91 755 2505074 / +91 755 2503092 /+91 755 2505092 
 
 
 
In case any further amendment/ corrigendum issued to this EoI, it shall be notified only www.bhel.com 

In case any further information is needed, kindly feel free to contact us.  

 


